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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]RE: City File #: OZS-2021-0018 & City File 
OZS-2020-0036

From: CreditValleyResidents Association  
Sent: 2022/07/04 8:35 AM 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: City File #: OZS-2021-0018 & City File OZS-2020-0036 
 
WITHOUT PREJUDICE 
 
To : Council & Mayor 
City of Brampton, 
2 Wellington Street 
Brampton, L6Y 4R2 
 
RE: City File #: OZS-2021-0018 & City File OZS-2020-0036 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
This letter is intended to provide notice that the members of the Credit Valley Residents 
Association (CVRA) believe that any decisions made on behalf of Council at this time related to 
the following files will be considered invalid, unconstitutional, unenforceable and can be 
challenged legally: City File #: OZS-2021-0018 & City File OZS-2020-0036 
 
The reasons are the following: 
 
1) We have strong reasons to believe there is a conflict of interest between certain members of 
Council and consultants associated with one or more of the above projects which was not 
disclosed to Council and the public. 
 
2) There was an improperly consolidated Planning Committee on June 20th. 
 
3) Currently there is an improper composition of Council and thus all bylaws passed during this 
time are invalid. 
 
As there has been a failure to observe the procedural formalities prescribed in the applicable 
legislation (Municipal Act (section P(1) and (2)) to fill a Council position, this invalidates any 
by-laws passed under such circumstances and would call into question the validity of all 
decisions made by such a Council at this time. 
 
Thus, the CVRA requests the Honorable Mayor and current elected Council defer the July 
6th Council Meeting and any decisions regarding the subject applications until Council 
rectifies their composition in a manner that is in line with the Municipal Act.   



2

 
In the event Council postpones the review of the subject applications to another Council meeting, 
the CVRA also requests we are provided with advanced email notice by City Clerks regarding 
the date of the new Council meeting in which the above files will be included as agenda items - 
our members should have the opportunity to delegate if they so choose and voice their concerns 
regarding the subject applications since many were unaware of their right to do so as the public 
consultation meetings were held during peak Covid times. 
 
Our community's objections need to be included and officially documented on these files as we 
believe there are poor planning decisions being made for numerous reasons. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you regarding next steps. Your cooperation in this matter is 
highly appreciated. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Credit Valley Residents Association 


